

Winfield Township School

7 ½ Gulfstream Ave
Winfield, NJ 07036
Phone: (908) 486-7410 Fax: (908) 486-4571
Ross LeBrun ◆ Chief School Administrator



May 9, 2024

Dear Parents,

Testing time is upon us once more! The annual NJSLA testing for Grades 3 - 8 students will begin on Thursday, May 16, 2024. Testing sessions will be in the morning and begin promptly at 9:00 am. Please make sure your child arrives at school on time and their Chromebook is fully charged daily.

The schedule for PARCC testing is as follows:

- Grades 3-8: Language Arts: Thursday, May 16, 2024, and Friday, May 17, 2024
- Grades 3-8: Math: Monday, May 20, 2024, and Tuesday, May 21, 2024

NJSLA Science will be administered as follows:

Grades 5 and 8: Thursday, May 23, 2024, and Friday, May 24, 2024

All students will receive makeup testing as needed beginning Tuesday, May 28, 2024, through Friday, May 31, 2024.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Main Office at (908) 486-7410.

Sincerely

Ross LeBrun

Chief School Administrator